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24th July 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Edward 

 
I refer to the Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Panel’s (the “Panel”) two reports dated 
27th  June 2019 entitled “Recommendation following consideration of the report from the 
Police and Crime Commissioner on a Variation to the Police and Crime Plan 2018/19 to 
2020/21”  and  “Consideration  of  the  Police  and  Crime  Commissioner’s  Annual  Report 
2018/19”. 

 
In accordance with section 12(4) and paragraph 2 of Schedule 5 of the Police Reform and Social 
Responsibility Act 2011 this letter acts as my formal response to the Panel regarding my 
Annual Report and the variation to my Police and Crime Plan, respectively. 

 
I am pleased that the Panel welcomed my Annual Report and their consideration of it. I have 
noted and considered the Panel’s recommendations and made amendments to my report as 
I felt appropriate.  In particular, I will be distributing hard copies of the report as the Panel 
suggested. 

 
I also note the Panel’s decision regarding the variation to my Police and Crime Plan. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jason Ablewhite 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 
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